
Calling all professionals working with children and young people, low-cost seminar
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Supporting suddenly
bereaved children 
and young people

Charity registration no. 1093244

For further information and to book 
your place at one of these events

call 01484 559909
email jkushner@brake.org.uk
or visit www.suddendeath.org

Kindly supported by

This not-for-profit seminar is an essential event for anyone caring for children 
and young people who have been suddenly bereaved, including teachers, 
health professionals, police, chaplains, early years educators, child carers 
and bereavement and family workers. It provides a common-sense approach 
to helping children, young people and families deal with the horrendous shock 
of the sudden death of someone close to them such as a parent or sibling. 

The seminar is led by practitioners and academics who specialise in sudden 
bereavement. This event will help practitioners to provide long-term empathetic 
support and discusses some of the issues facing practitioners in providing 
effective support to families.

Manchester, Thursday 21 June 2018
Birmingham, Thursday 28 June 2018
London, Thursday 5 July 2018
Cardiff, Thursday 22 November 2018


